
 
 

Tuition for Graduate Credit 
 
University of Guelph and Memorial University Graduate Students 
attending the Summer Institute for academic credit are required to register 
with the University of Guelph or Memorial University as well as the Summer 
Institute. Tuition and fees are paid to the University according to the tuition 
rates set by the University. The Summer Institute Scholar Fee is required by 
all course participants (see below).  
 
Note: University of Guelph students may register in UNIV6040 Critical 
Studies in Improvisation in either the summer or fall term.  
 
Memorial students may register in Music 7806/Education 6920. 
 
Graduate Students registered at another Ontario university and 
wishing to obtain course accreditation should apply to the Visiting Graduate 
Student Plan.  Instructions and application form are available at: 
http://ocgs.cou.on.ca/content/objects/Application.pdf 
 
Graduate Students from other universities will be required to pay the 
Summer Institute Summer Scholar fee (see below).  They are encouraged to 
apply to their home institution for reimbursement of this fee and for possible 
academic credit. 

 
Summer Institute Scholar Fee 

 

Participants who wish to attend the Summer Institute will pay a fee directly 
to the Summer Institute. For students auditing the course, no transcript will 
be issued but participants will receive a certificate of attendance.  
 

Summer Institute Scholar Fee: $300 CDN 
Payable to: The University of Guelph, 042 MacKinnon Building, University of 
Guelph, Guelph, Ontario, N1G 2W1 

 
 

Travel and Accommodation Bursaries 
 

The Institute for Critical Studies in Improvisation offers bursaries to assist 
out of town graduate students by defraying travel and lodging costs. A 
limited number of bursaries are available, and will be awarded on a need and 
merit basis.   To apply, check off the slot on the application form. 


